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Date:		May 9, 2017											
To:		City Wide Investigation 
		Department of Transportation 

From:		Edmond Yew, Manager
		Land Development and GIS Division

Subject:	Roscoe Boulevard from Valley Circle Boulevard to its westerly terminus – Name Change to:  Sterling Ranch Road (updated exhibit) – R/W 36000-2151

Transmitted for your comments and recommendations are the following:

1. 	Exhibit “B”, location map.

2. 	Application dated, July 12, 2016, from Centex Homes, relative to the name change request.

Please respond by June 9, 2017 so that we can continue processing this project

Inquiries on this matter can be directed to Phillip Martinez at (213) 202-3487.
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